
 
  
                                                                                                                                                                                                     11 September 2020 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Thank you for your patience and flexibility during the start to term with the changes we have made around school. 
All of the decisions we have made and will make will be based around safety first for yourselves, your children and 

the staff.  

 
It has been a very good start to term. The children have settled back into school life very quickly. We have been very 

impressed with the children’s attitude to learning especially considering the amount of time off they have had.  
 

We have opened up the side gate again near the year 3 classrooms. The end nearest the front of school is quite tight 
so please be cautious with the two way traffic and keep to the allocated sides as directed by the arrows. 

 
We have put one way systems in place to allow for less two-way traffic and have asked teachers to make sure that 

the children are out on time so that as parents you don’t have to wait too long (Unless you get there very early!)  

 
In the mornings you can now drop your children off anytime between 8.30am and 8.45am. This will hopefully make 

it easier for parents who have more than one child in the school. ​Thank you to all parents of older children who have 
been dropping their children off at the school gates. This has greatly reduced congestion and the risk of adults being 

in too close a proximity to each other. It is much appreciated and encourages independence and responsibility in the 
children. 

 
Unless a child has a doctor's note or specific medical reason then they should not be wearing a mask in school. If you 

and/or your child would like to wear a mask on the way to and from school as well as around the school grounds due 

to many other parents being in the same place you are more than welcome to.  
 

We ask that you also please respect our neighbours when parking outside of school at drop off and collection. We 
understand that parking is limited but remind you that parking across neighbours driveways and accesses is 

unacceptable. We continue to actively liaise with the council in order to find ways to ease the traffic at particular 
times. 

 

Thank you again for your support in these changing times.  
 

Mr Erskine  
Principal  

 
 

  
 

 

 
  

 

 


